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10th October 2022 

 
Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
Monthly cake raffle 
 
The FOSS team are always trying to think of new ways to raise money for the school. With this in mind, we have 
decided to trial a monthly cake raffle. The cost will be £2 per family to enter and Mr Meaby will announce the prize-
winner in Friday’s assembly. It will mean that once a month 1 lucky family will be able to take home a family sized 
cake/dessert just for the price of a £2 raffle fee.  
 
The first date for the draw will be on THURSDAY 20th OCTOBER just in time for someone to have a delicious cake for 
the half term holidays. 
 
The fee can be paid directly into the FOSS bank account or popped into the red FOSS box just inside the entrance to the 
school office. 
 
Hopefully this will continue to raise the much needed funds for the school. 
 
A huge thank you to the staff and parents who have offered to bake/purchase for this new initiative… It really is most 
appreciated. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support. 
 
 
The FOSS team, 
Angela, Fiona, Gayle and Margaret. 
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